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Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, August 02, 2017 4:18 PM
To: 'Beth Wilson'
Subject: RE: Utilities, Inc. Florida Docket No. 20160101 rate increase request

Good afternoon Ms. Wilson, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20160101. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
From: Beth Wilson [mailto:wilsonabeth@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 02, 2017 4:13 PM 
To: Records Clerk; Consumer Contact 
Subject: Utilities, Inc. Florida Docket No. 20160101 rate increase request 
 
If this new consolidated rate increase is approved, my county, Seminole County will have to take this ridiculous 
burden of paying a tremendous increase.  Why is Seminole County subsidizing the other systems in Florida?  It 
is clear that this rate increase is not complying with the State statute.  This is discriminatory.  Why is this rate 
increase not equal throughout the rest of Florida?   
 
Not only would my water bill increase by absurd amounts that we can't afford, but there is a trickle down affect 
like my homeowner's fees would increase as well, because of course water is included in that fee.  We are 
making it day by day with the daily increases of living.  By increasing Seminole County, you are putting not 
only my family at risk, but others as well. 
 
Clearly this proposed rate increase is unbalanced, unfairly discriminatory and not reasonable.  I do believe you 
have not complied with the State statute. 
 
Beth Wilson 
Seminole County resident 




